
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Approval to Occupy a Public Way 7/14/18 
18 messages

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Tue, Jul 10, 2018 at 12:06 PM
To: Bryan Blackerby <bblackerby@zoppo.com>
Cc: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>, James Hicks <hicks@natickpolice.com>, Michael Lentini <mlentini@natickma.org>

Hi Bryan.  Your approval letter is attached.  Please return the certificate of insurance and the signed,
notarized indemnification agreement to me (via email is fine -- as long as the notary stamp is easily seen). 
Good luck Saturday.  
 
--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
 
 

2 attachments

Approval.pdf 
193K

IA.pdf 
179K

Bryan Blackerby <bblackerby@zoppo.com> Tue, Jul 10, 2018 at 4:07 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>
Cc: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>, James Hicks <hicks@natickpolice.com>, Michael Lentini <mlentini@natickma.org>

Trish – please see attached requested info.   

 

Thanks very much for expediting this process.   Let me know if you need anything else.

 

Bryan D. Blackerby

Project Executive

  

R. ZOPPO CORP.
160 Old Maple Street - Stoughton - MA – 02072

D (781) 318-9245 – O (781) 344-8822 – C (508) 468-0719  - F (781) 344-7382

bblackerby@zoppo.com

 
















